
From: Tom Young <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/26/2014 5:18:11 PM
Subject: Re: FEMA: Harzard Abatement Funds

Yes is it on the website yet?

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 26, 2014, at 5:16 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Yes. I will have Rebecca follow up. I will keep you posted.

Can you send me the version of the DSS bill that was read across the desk today?
Swati will need to review.

From: Tom Young [mailto:tyoung@tomyounglaw.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 5:12 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Fwd: FEMA: Harzard Abatement Funds

Katherine - can your emergency management people follow up on this?

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Richard Pearce" <RPearce@CityofAikenSC.gov>
Date: March 26, 2014 at 2:43:06 PM EDT
To: "Tom Young (tyoung@tomyounglaw.com)" <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com>,
"donwells@schouse.gov" <donwells@schouse.gov>, "Bill Taylor (bill@taylorschouse.com)"
<bill@taylorschouse.com>
Subject: FEMA: Harzard Abatement Funds

Gentlemen;

The City of Aiken needs your help.

As you know a portion of the funds designated by FEMA for PAX winter storm damages is 
earmarked for the State of South Carolina.

FEMA reps have said that this earmarked portion can be used for hazard abatement as deemed 
proper by the state.

We have identified a need for generators at three of our city buildings as well as ‘pump-around' 
installations for our sewer lift stations to make sure we will not experience raw sewage release 
should another winter weather event deprives us of electrical power for a number of days.

Our estimated costs for these hazard abatement items totals in the neighborhood of $400,000. 

Can you help us obtain this funding to place these much-need hazard abatement installations at
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our city facilities?

Thanks

Richard

Richard L. Pearce
Aiken City Manager 
803.642.7666

This City of Aiken e-mail message (including any file attachments) is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed, and may contain information that is privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any dissemination,
distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the
sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete or destroy all copies of this message and any file attachments(s). Thank you!


